

Meeting Summary



Project / Initiative:	FASAMS
Meeting Purpose:	Data Advisory Committee (DAC) Meeting
Meeting Date:	6/7/2022
Meeting Time:	11:00am - 12:00am

	Attendee		Attendee
R	Matt Munyon		Lei Li
R	Johnny Guimaraes	R	Mike Lupton
R	Lourice Khoury	R	Larry Brown
	Jean Tucker	R	Debbie Stephenson
R	Patricia Overway		Dan Brown
R	Diego Wartensleben	R	Nathan McPherson
	Leslie Gomez	R	Sharyn Dodrill
R	Jesse Lindsey	R	Dan Field
R	Amy Hammett	R	Chris Jones
R	Danielle Downing	R	Beau Frierson
R	William Garcia	R	Paul Bebee
R	Joanne Szocinski		Kyle Knowles
	Jimmers Micallef	R	Tom Rose
R	Richard Powers	R	Victor Gaines
R	Daniel Oria	R	Katie Morrow
R	Steve Lord	R	Ryan Lavender
	Corey Chafin	R	Nakesha Nash
R	Renee Sessions	R	Wesley Ordonez
R	Tracey Fannon	R	Vanessa Suarez

X – Attended in person
 R – Attended remotely

Agenda and Discussion Summary

#	Topic	Comments
1	Review Action Items	<p>Review the gap analysis for LOC inclusion in FASAMS – <i>Analysis determined that field is not required for Rich and his Team.</i></p> <p>Discuss the LOC = N/A option with SAMH Policy Team – <i>Still open – Meeting with Christi Anderson and Heather Allman Thursday, July 7.</i></p> <p>Provide policy guidance regarding LSF’s request to include N/A option for certain LOC values – <i>Still open – Meeting with Christi Anderson and Heather Allman Thursday, July 7.</i></p> <p>Daniel Oria will follow up with Steve Lord, Beau Frierson, Danielle Downing, and Dan Field on concerns with removing ‘Unknown’ value for multiple fields in FASAMS. – <i>Tabled until Daniel can discuss with Danielle Downing.</i></p>

Meeting Summary



2	Discussion Topics	<p>A. Fiscal Year Close Out Process: <i>DCF takes a snapshot of the database annually, so they have a static version, but they do not lock out old records in the database and FASAMS.</i></p> <p>B. Update on Carisk's change to prohibit the use of "Unknown" for some code values: <i>Daniel Oria and Danielle Downing will discuss further and provide an update at our next meeting.</i></p> <p>C. Planning for TANF and DOC replacement: <i>Mike Lupton sent in some great information regarding DOC, but we haven't really received anything that was specific to TANF. We're renewing the request if there are users in the ME communities who are using TANF and they have some thoughts they would like for us to consider, this is the time to send them in. If we don't hear some recommendations, we may go solicit a little help; individually find some stakeholders that would be willing to work with us on that.</i></p>
3	Questions/ Comments	<p>Mike Lupton: In prior meetings you've shown the service counts. I know that didn't happen this meeting, but is it helpful for DCF to know the volume of services that the ME's have received compared to expectation just to have an idea of what is potentially still stuck in the system? Nathan: Yes, that would be helpful to DCF. If you already produce that information and could share it, we'd be grateful.</p>

New Decisions

#	Decision Maker	Description
	N/A	

New Action Items

#	Item Description	Assignee	Estimated Completion
	N/A		

New Open Issues

#	Issue Description
	N/A

New Risks

#	Risk Description
	N/A

Meeting Summary



#	Risk Description